
Rabbits Farm, Dallington, TN21 9JX 

Planning Application by Richard Goring (The Applicant) 

Owner and farm manager 

Rother DC Ref – PE/00048/2017 

 

Applicant Statement 
 

You have a copy of my previous statement which still applies. 

I can now state progress to date. 

 

I missed the original Parish Council meeting that considered my application. 

This omission meant that many of my neighbors, queries went unanswered which in 

turn elicited several objections to my Glamping application. 

 

On 5th Feb I hosted a meeting of my own to thrash out all queries and hopefully reach 

a consensus to satisfy everybody. After the meeting Jane and I fielded many 

thankyous and gleaned much knowledge of where the common ground is. 

 

This amended application should suit everyone. 

 

First - I hereby withdraw my application for a Glamping access from The Street. 

 

Second -  I now only wish to apply for a single group of Shepherd Huts; comprised of 

two Accommodation Huts to sleep two people each. Served by a single 

Ablutions/Toilet hut. Plans, elevations and specifications exactly as before. Except 

elevation colours more subdued. 

 

Third -   I have reduced the number of possible group locations to just 3. 

 Cutting out original locations 1, 2 & 3. And renaming Locations 4,5, & 6 as 1,2 & 3 

on the new locations plan submitted with this amended application. 

 

Jane and I will now be attending the PCC Meeting of 20th Feb – when we are told that 

our amended application will be considered. We feel very confident that the Parish 

Council will accept that our amendments satisfy all their concerns. 

 


